
 

 

Conditional Rezoning Application 904 Homestead Rd, 820 Homestead Rd, 310 

Lucas Lane 

 

Parker Louis, LLC is submitting a petition for change of zoning for the 904 and 820 Homestead Rd and 

310 Lucas Lane tracts (9.7 acres combined) located off of Homestead Road bordering the Claremont 

neighborhood and across from Kentfield. 

The current zoning (R-20) would allow 20 single family homes. We feel a better use of the land would be 

to change the zoning to R-3/R-3CZ to allow for a more dense subdivision.  

With the increased density we are proposing: 

(42) homes total of which 27 are single family and 15 are triplex units in the 1100-1600 square foot 

range. 

Please find the formal petition for change of zoning included in this packet of material. 

Currently we are not proposing any conditions other than the standard condition to link the rezoning to 

the subsequent Conditional Use Permit. We are happy to consider other conditions as this project 

moves through the approval process. As shown on the attached (Rezoning Exhibit R-20 to R-3/R-3CZ), 

we are developing the site as a small lot and size limited (25%) neighborhood. 

 

Please find site plans attached. 
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904 Homestead Rd, 820 Homestead Rd, 310 Lucas Lane 

 

Petition for Change of Zoning from R-20 to R-3/R-3CZ 

 

7(a)  The existing character of the area is predominantly a mix of newer neighborhoods (Claremont, 

Claremont  South, Winmore, Kentfield) and existing neighborhoods mostly developed in the 1990’s. 

Bellamy Place (525-1110 square foot units) will also be built across the street. The subject properties 

(totaling 9.7 acres) borders Claremont  (R-10 B-3 PUD) and is across the street from Kentfield (R-10). The 

requested rezoning change will allow us to continue to develop smaller lots, which will create smaller, 

more affordable homes. Similar sized homes will be built at Bellamy Place in the future and currently 

exist in sections of Winmore.  It also speaks directly to the Carrboro Connect Comprehensive Plan in 

regards to a diverse housing stock, transportation and mobility. 

The rezoning petition has:  

(42) homes total of which 27 are single family and 15 are triplex units (in the 1100-1600 square foot 

range). 

 

(b)  Under current zoning regulations (R-20), the property would produce 20 single family lots. It is 

better suited for a denser subdivision in the R-3 classification. The tremendous success of the smaller 

homes in the Kentfield neighborhood has strengthened our belief that the market for homes in the 

1200-2200 square foot range in Carrboro is a product that has demand. 

 

 

(c)  The proposed rezoning will have a positive impact on the value of nearby buildings. Connectivity to 

Claremont via Lucas Lane should be a seamless event and buyers/sellers in the area will continue to 

have a choice of product. The coexistence of smaller and larger homes in Claremont South has shown 

that a mix of product (with careful aesthetic approval) can thrive. 

 

 

(d)  The most appropriate use of this property is to rezone it to increase density. If not, it will be 

developed with less affordability for the end user. The town of Carrboro has consistently stated a desire 
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to increase density in this area and this rezoning will accomplish that. Moreover, it provides a product 

that appeals to more homeowners based on affordability alone and coincides with the Town’s vision. 
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